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MEMORANDUM
TO: GOLF BOARD
FROM: HOLLY WERNER, FOOD & BEVERAGE COORDINATOR
SUBJECT: MONTHLY DEPARTMENT REPORT
DATE: SEPTEMBER 19, 2023

Well August proved to be a really busy month for Food and Beverage. We started out with the Np
Football Tourney which went great. I had Jill and Joyce take care of that one as I was in Rochester
having tests done.

The next week was a full week again with the Grasshoppers, having a meeting for Bruce SSMPA
And a bridal shower, with the Club Championship the next 2 days.

We had Rotary with an extra 25 meals for the teachers. Then a MTS Tournament and Couples league.
We also had a Class Reunion for the Class of 2013 which went well. That same week we had the
Gardner Scholarship fundraiser. We had a new event Fore the children which went very well from my
Prospective the only thing I wasn’t happy with was Pepsi never delivered our order of lemonade for the
lemonade stand. I will be making them pick up that lemonade as now as we have to much. I will be
meeting with Coke this fall for pricing and a contract as Pepsi really doesn’t want to work with us.

We ended the month with the Np Hockey Tournament which from our stand point went ok. They used
Hy-Vee for their caterer and they didn’t have enough food which has been happening for a while so I
Suggested they serve so they could see how frustrating this could be. We ended up pulling out pulled
Pork as some of their players became very irate.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,
HOLLY WERNER, FOOD & BEVERAGE COORDINATOR
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